January 4, 2024

Raymond School Board Quorum at
Raymond Budget Committee Meeting
Raymond High School Room 109
Minutes

Draft

The Budget Committee opened their meeting at 6:30 PM. At that time a quorum of the School Board
was present: John Harmon, Joseph Saulnier, and Tony Clements.

Attendance of School Board members at the Budget Committee's meeting was to provide and receive
information relative to the school district.

A quorum of the Raymond School Board was no longer present as of 7:16 PM.

John Harmon,
Raymond School Board Chair



